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How to Get Better Grades in School 
SSDEC to host entertaining educator Terry Small for school and public sessions 
 
Fort Smith, NT – From September 9th to the 12th leading educator Terry Small will be travelling 
through the South Slave region presenting to parents, students and teachers as the new school 
year begins. An expert in memory and learning techniques, Terry Small has taught for twenty-
eight years at all levels, from elementary to university.  
 
On this his return trip to the South Slave region, upon popular demand, Small will be offering 
presentations to students and parents on study strategies. The title and focus of his presentation 
will be “How to Get Better Grades in School” with a focus on grades 4-12. 
 
Small is a gifted public speaker, educator and magician, widely-known to engage and entertain 
his audience. Small will be visiting and speaking to students in all the schools within the South 
Slave Divisional Education Council’s jurisdiction.  
 
Below is a list of Terry Small’s public sessions that will be free of charge to everyone - parents, 
teachers, students and others who might be interested: 
 

• Hay River 
Monday, September 9, 7:00 PM - Diamond Jenness High School (DJSS) Concourse  
 

• K’átł’odeeche First Nations Reserve 
Tuesday, September 10, 10:45 AM – Chief Sunrise Education Centre 
 

• Fort Resolution 
Tuesday, September 10, 7:00 PM - Fort Resolution Community Centre 
 

• Fort Smith 
Wednesday, September 11, 7:30 PM - Paul W. Kaeser (PWK) High School 
Concourse 
 

• Lutsel K’e 
Thursday, September 12, 1:00 PM - Lutsel K’e Dene School 

 
Door prizes will be given out at the public sessions. 

Media are welcome to attend. 


